
 
 
 

CMT Postdoctoral Positions at Rice University  
 
 
The Condensed Matter Theory Group at Rice University 
expects the opening of one or more postdoctoral 
positions to begin in Fall 2011. The successful 
candidate(s) will be able to interact with Prof. Adilet 
Imambekov, Prof. Andriy Nevidomskyy, Prof. Peter 
Nordlander, Prof. Srinivas Raghu, Prof. Qimiao Si, 
other postdocs and students in our theory group, as 
well as an active group of experimentalists. The areas 
of interest include strongly correlated electronic, 
magnetic and atomic systems, mesoscopics and photonics.  
Applicants should send a curriculum vitae including a 
list of publications, a brief statement of research 
interests, one or two selected (p)reprints, and arrange 
for three letters of recommendation to be sent to 
<vcall@rice.edu> with subject line “CMT Postdoc Search” 
(pdf format preferred), or by postal mail to CMT 
Postdoc Search, c/o Valerie Call, Physics & Astronomy 
Department – MS 61, Rice University, 6100 Main Street, 
Houston, TX 77005, USA. In order to ensure full 
consideration, applications should be complete by 
December 1st, 2010. Exceptionally qualified candidates 
will be nominated for a G. K. Walters Fellowship, which 
carries a substantial supplement for salary and 
research support; details can be found on the website 
<http://www.physics.rice.edu> under [Open Positions].  
Rice University is an EO/AA employer. 
 
 


